
 

 

 

Noah Gracey has been chosen to represent the Lisburn Castlereagh Junior League, to 

participate in this year’s Blackpool Cup. 

 

This cup will be running from the 28th April until 1st May. After this, the team will then 

spend Monday 1st, Tuesday 2nd & Wednesday 3rd May training with Bolton Wanderers 

F.C. 

 

This is an amazing achievement for Noah and the rest of the boys selected to play and 

we wish them all the very best! 

 

 


